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Canterbury South Public School 
Works notification Monday 8 August 2022 

A project is underway to upgrade Canterbury South Public School and provide new and improved 
education facilities to support the student community.  

Removal of temporary demountable classrooms 

As part of the project, existing temporary demountable classrooms currently on site will be 
removed from the school. These classrooms are in the north west corner of the site adjacent to the 
High Street frontage. Once the demountables are removed the next stage of the building work in 
this area will start. See the plan overleaf for further detail.  

The work will take place on Saturday 13 and Sunday 14 August between the hours of 7:00am and 
5:00pm, weather permitting and subject to council approvals. 

A 130-tonne mobile crane will be positioned on High Street opposite Canton Street to lift the 
demountables safely from the school site. A bobcat skid steer loader and several flatbed trucks will 
also be used to assist the process. Construction vehicles will access the school site via the High 
Street entrance. 

Traffic changes 

During the lifting of the demountables temporary traffic changes will be required including a 
partial road closure between 29 and 37 High Street. Traffic control measures will be in place for the 
safety of pedestrians, motorists and the local community. Temporary barriers will be used to 
restrict public access to the work area. Access will be maintained to residential properties at all 
times.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of students, staff, neighbours and community is our highest 
priority.  

For any queries relating to this work, please contact School Infrastructure NSW using the contact 
details below.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during these important works. 
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Indicative site map showing temporary classrooms to be removed 
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